
 

 

 
 
 
17 November 2023       

 
 

Improving Crown Street, Surry Hills 
Upcoming work in your street 

 
We’re ready to start works to upgrade Crown Street between 352 Crown Street and Clifton 
Reserve – near to Crown Street Public School, Surry Hills.  
 
Our upgrade will make Crown Street greener, help increase passing trade for local businesses 
and make it easier for people to walk and ride. We will install upgraded footpaths, new garden 
beds, alfresco dining spaces, new lighting, around 40 more trees and 10 new parking spaces. 

Learn more about the upgrade online at city.sydney/crown-st 
 
Street: Crown Street 

Section: Between 352 Crown Street and Clifton Reserve – near to Crown 
Street Public  School, Surry Hills. including the side streets/laneways 
as they intersect with Crown Street. 

Type of work: Street improvements including footpath upgrades, footpath widening, 
underground utilities/services relocations, drainage improvements, 
road improvements, lighting and landscaping works. 

Start date: Saturday 25 November 2023, weather permitting 

Duration: Up to three months with work locations moving in sections north and 
south of the school - excluding year-end break from construction 23 
December to 8 January 2024 and public holidays.  

Working hours: Works will take place from 7am to 5:30pm on weekdays and 7am to 
3:30pm on Saturdays.  
 
See details below for further details on our working hours on school 
days.  
 

What to expect during construction work 
 
The City’s contractor, Sydney Civil will take steps to minimise potential impacts. However, there 
will be machinery noise, temporary restrictions to vehicle parking and temporary alternative 
pedestrian access.  
 
We will also erect temporary fencing and install water-filled barriers to create a safe working area 
for our construction team and the community.  
 
In the event of wet weather or other delays, work will commence the following day. If unsuitable 
weather or other delays continues, we will notify of the change in scheduling. Please subscribe to 
receive email updates. 
 
To further minimise potential impacts of construction work on students and their families we will 
work reduced hours for noisy and disruptive activities during school days (9:30am to 2:30pm) 
and keep the school drop-off parking zone and bus zone open until the end of school term on 
Saturday 16 December. We will continue work throughout the school holiday break until late 
January 2024, weather permitting. 
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Sydney Civil will also provide temporary site amenities for our workers nearby. The site amenities 
will operate from 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 7am to 4pm on Saturdays. We will notify 
local residents and businesses if we need to work outside these times at the site office to support 
any required night works.  
 
Contact us 
 
If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact Deborah or Isabel from 
the Sydney Civil Community team:  
 

Email: community@sydneycivil.com  

Phone: 1300 997 858 

Website: community.sydneycivil.com/crown-street-upgrade  

or scan the QR code.  

 

Sydney Civil community team will be doorknocking businesses and residents nearby upcoming 

construction works during November. Register with Sydney Civil to receive our weekly 

construction progress emails.  

 
Thank you for your patience while we complete these important works. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Crown Street Upgrade project team 
 
 


